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Thank you Mr. President,

Romania welcomes the participation of Thailand in the UPR process and would like to thank the Thai delegation for the presentation of their national report. 
It also welcomes the positive developments in the human rights field, including the commitment of the Government in solving the outstanding issues regarding the human trafficking and forced labor, which is commendable. Within this context, we would like to recommend the ratification of the ILO Convention on Work in Fishing.

Mr. President,

While emphasizing the importance of the concrete implementation of the third National Human Rights Plan of Action, we would like to make the following additional recommendations:

- To ensure that the UN Convention against Torture is fully implemented into the national legislation;  

- To ensure that the rights of the human rights defenders are properly respected and perpetrators are brought to justice.
Thank you Mr. President.
